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February 1, 2023

MEMORANDUM

FOR - The DENR Action Center
Visayas Avenue, Diliman,
Quezon City, Manila

FROM : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT : TICKET NO. P20221124-792-7 ON THE ALLEGED LACK OF
MANPOWER IN CENRO PUERTO | PRINCESA CITY,
PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the letter dated January 30, 2023 from CENRO Puerto
Princesa City relative to the above-mentioned subject.

As such, stated herein are the actions taken on the matter. Also, attached is the
Certificate of Transhipment/Shipment Advise dated November 25, 2022 and December 2. 2022
respectively.

For information and record.
s

LIZARDO B. CAYATOC
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